
MEETING NOTICE 

Contra Costa County 
Fish and Wildlife Committee 

 

April 15, 2020 
Time: 3:00 p.m. 

 
MEETING IS CANCELLED  

 
 
The next scheduled meeting is June 17, 2020.  Should you have questions please contact 
Maureen Parkes at maureen.parkes@dcd.cccounty.us or 925-674-7831.   
 
If you wish to receive future meeting announcements via e-mail, please contact Maureen 
Parkes as well.  Thank you. 
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